To:
Town Council

From:
Appointments Committee

Re:
Planning Board Vacancy

Date:
June 3, 2010

The Appointments Committee has completed interviews to fill the vacancy on the Planning Board. A total of 6 residents applied for the position. One of the applicants withdrew their application due to the demand of their work schedule.

The process to fill this term was conducted by Appointments Committee members Sara Lennon and Jessica Sullivan. Chair Penny Jordan did not participate in this process. She was replaced by Chair Swift-Kayatta due to a potential conflict of interest as one of the applicants is a family member.

The Appointments Committee is recommending the appointment of Carol Anne Jordan, 21 Wells Road to fill the unexpired term on the Planning Board. The term is effective immediately and expires December 31, 2012.

The Appointments Committee thanks the residents for their time and interest in serving the community.

Thank you for your consideration.

